Oregon

John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor

October 16, 2014

Eric Dover, M.D.ﬂ
1615 Cloverleaf Road
Lake Oswego, OR 97034

Re: Office of Administrative Hearings Case #1001461

Dear Dr. Dover:

Office of Administrative Hearings
4600 25™ Ave NE Suite #140°

PO Box 14020

Salem, OR 97309-4020

(503) 947-1918

(503) 947-1920 facsimile

The Office of Administrative Hearings (OAH) has received your letter/email regarding concerns
about the above-cited OAH case. The OAH takes those concerns very seriously and has been

- forwarded to an OAH manager, Presiding ALJ John Mann, who will review the matter and
respond to your concerns within 14 days. This process will not change the outcome of any order
you have received from an Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) employed by the OAH. If you wish
to challenge an ALJ’s order, you must follow the instructions about timelines and appeals
included with the order. If you have any further questions you may contact me at 503-947-1918.

Best,
Rena Bergin

Rema Bergin
Executive Assistant
Office of Administrative Hearings



